Minnesocta ¢
Historical Society

December 12, 2012

Ms. Kay Mack

Interim Beltrami County Administrator
701 Minnesota Avenue NW

Suite 200

Bemidji, Minnesota 56601

RE: Three Island Park Site (21BL289) Port Hope Township, Beltrami County
Dear Ms. Mack:

I am pleased and honored to congratulate you upon the entry of the Three Island Park Site in the National
Register of Historic Places. The National Register, as you know, is a listing of districts, sites, buildings,
structures, and objects considered to be worthy of preservation. An information sheet describing the program
is enclosed. The property was listed on July 25, 2012.

By recognizing the significance of your property and planning for its preservation you are participating in a
national movement which aims to preserve, for the benefit of future generations, our cultural heritage.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact David Mather, National Register Archaeologist, at 651-259-3454,
david.mather@mnhs.org or 345 Kellogg Blvd. W., St. Paul, MN 55102. Again, congratulations on receiving this
important designation.

Sincerely,
Barbara Mitchell Howard
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

Enclosures: National Register Program

(ool Mr. Loren Leeper, Chair, Port Hope Township Board, 13583 Gull Lake Loop Rd. NE, Bemidji, MN 56601
Beltrami County Board of Commissioners, Beltrami County Administration Building, 701 Minnesota Ave.
NW, Bemidji, MN 56601
President, Beltrami County Historical Society, 130 Minnesota Ave. SW, Bemidji, MN 56601
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